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Newcastle Pharmaceutical Needs Assessment (PNA) 2018/21 – Supplementary 
Statement 

 
 
Date Pharmaceutical Needs Assessment Published:  March 2018  
Date Supplementary Statement Issued:    29.11.19 
 
Pharmacy closure:  Boots Saville Row ceased trading at midnight on the 20th April 2019. 
 
Pharmacy closure:  Benewell Pharmacy ceased trading at Midnight 31st July 2019. 
 
Gap in access to Pharmacy Services:  The Wellbeing for Life Board wish to highlight a gap in 
pharmaceutical service provision on Sunday evenings in Newcastle. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Eugene Milne 
Director of Public Health 
 

The person dealing with this matter is: 
Andre Yeung 

Newcastle City Council 
Civic Centre 

Newcastle upon Tyne 
NE1 8QH 

 
Phone: 0191 211 6704 

Email: andre.yeung@newcastle.gov.uk 
www.newcastle.gov.uk 


